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Comments: My wife and I own a home in Condon which is a 10 minute drive to Holland Lake.  One of our favorite

places to go with friends visiting us is Holland Lake because of the beauty and quietness of it. We have good

friends who have lived in Park City, Utah for 30 plus years.  They visit us every year and stay at our home in

Condon and just love the Swan Valley and how it has stayed like Montana.  They are often complaining about

how Park City has been destroyed with development and promotion of their area.  They are too old to locate

elsewhere now because of their age and health and actually said they hate Park City now because of congestion.

Please refuse to approve of this development on Holland Lake which is still a gem in the Swan.  It is time to say

NO to these rich developers who only concern is money and greed.  The Swan is busy enough now with all the

summer tourists.  We used to hike up to Glacier Lake from the trailhead to pick huckleberries but our last visit

could not even find a parking spot. NO NO NO to ruining Holland Lake, tell them to stay the heck out of Montana!


